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Seth Clark, a former Work4College student, has 
continued to make significant strides since 
completing the program. He joined W4C in 

the summer of 2022 and played a pioneering role in 
extending the program into the spring semester of 
2023. During this time, he served as a student worker in 
our Work4College/Advancement Department. Despite 
still being in high school, he has taken on a full-time 
leadership position at Chick-fil-A, serves as a stand-in 
pastor, and is concurrently enrolled in college courses. 

Seth is a versatile young 
man who is actively 
involved in various pursuits, including tennis and other high school 
organizations and clubs like UIL extemporaneous speaking. When 
asked about the impact of Work4College on his ability to manage 

these responsibilities, he responded, “While juggling work and school isn’t easy, the W4C Program 
provided me with a valuable work experience, a strong support network, and taught me the 
importance of effective time management. These skills have been instrumental in enabling me 
to achieve what I have today.”

Encourage someone who may benefit to apply for the program next year! If you have any questions, 
please e-mail Mason May at mmay@ntcc.edu or call 903.434.8246
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“It provided me with a valuable work 
experience”

- Seth Clark


